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Too many reassigned party selection occurred during renewal of licenses.  Our party 

was lick out to NAV.  Your voter rolls do not tell the whole truth of valid addresses, 

which is viewed according to the SOS a class C felony.  This assignment was initially 

given to the County Clerks, but they were to lazy to clean up the voter rolls, to busy 

with making plans to corrupt the entire elections process.  Known as the unified 

National county clerks association.  Get rid of the ERIC, get rid of DMV registration of 

voters and out the clerks back to work, ding their job.  Get rid of machines in our 

elections.  You will save our tax payers dollars and clean up this mess. Ballots at the 

address voters used to live at, changing voter party, cost of machines, and let the 

medical clinics do what they do best, save lives.  All entities involved were the wrong 

solution.  It is the clerks duty to do their job. Register voters, design ballots, 

background check of candidates running for office, that is what their job is.  If the 

clerks were doing their job, there would not be as many FOIA request, vulnerability to 

cyber security breaches and the life of our nation. 


